
The weather this week has been somewhat different from last week and the beautiful chalk RAINBOWS our pavements were adorned with disappeared. However, 
nature didn’t fail us and real rainbows were sighted all around the neighbourhood.

Thank you to all Teachers, 
Teaching Assistants, sports 
coaches, kitchen staff, site 

managers, cleaners and anyone 
else heading into a school to 

keep it running so that our NHS 
and carers can take care of the 

sick and the vulnerable.



If you are anything like me, I bet in the last 6 weeks you have gone through a few old boxes, your 
attic, your cellar, cupboards, wardrobes etc...and you are thinking of getting rid of a few bits and 
bobs you have been holding on to forever.   If you were booked to have a table or car for the Holly 
Park Car Boot Sale back in March, I imagine your disappointment when all was cancelled.   Please 
look again and see what you can part with because we will have a Bags2school collection at 52 
Holly Park Road. The bags will be available on the doorstep of 52 Holly Park Road from now on and 
the bags can be dropped there as soon as you wish. A collection will be organised for MONDAY 
11th MAY.

Bags2school collects:
Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing, Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around), 
Handbags, Hats, Bags, Scarves and ties, Jewellery, Lingerie, Socks, Belts, Soft toys, Household linen, 
Household curtains, Household towel, Household bedding (bed sheets, pillowcases and duvet 
covers).

We DO NOT accept:
Duvets and blankets, Pillows and cushions, Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and 
toilet mats), Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing, School uniforms with and without logo, 
Corporate clothing and workwear, Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material.
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